

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter





3rd October 2025



Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith

Message from Mrs Glass-Brook:

What a brilliant week we've had at school! It was wonderful to welcome so many parents during our Meet the Teacher sessions and we hope you found them useful.

Our Open Day on Tuesday with Woodlea was a huge success, I felt very proud of our wonderful school and we had lots of lovely comments from visitors. While walking around school, children were busy, happy and engaged with their learning.

Year I had a fantastic trip this week, exploring the local area on their walk which supported their geography topic and helped to develop their map skills.

Please sign up for a time to meet with your child's teacher on Thursday $23^{\rm rd}$ October. Details are now on School Spider for this.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you again on Monday.

'Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my saviour' Psalm 25:5

Truthfulness is our current school value

Ladybirds: Dexter Honeybees: Jaxon Butterflies: Evie Owls: Alexander Kingfishers: Felix Dragonflies: Abigail Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Daisy Honeybees: Liliana Butterflies: Marnie

Owls: Reenie

Kingfishers: Millie R Dragonflies: Finley

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 98%

Honeybees: 98%

Owls: 99%

Butterflies: 87%

Kingfishers: 98% Dragonflies: 97%

Best Class of the week is:

Ŏwls





Tuesday 7th October 9:30am - Harvest Service in Church, parents and carers welcome to attend

Wednesday 8^{th} October - Y2 Trip to Worden Park - please give consent and make payment using School Spider

Thursday 23rd October - Parent/Teacher Meetings - please sign up for an appointment using School Spider. Appointments will be available between 2pm and 6pm on this day. This is an opportunity to have an individual time slot with your child's class teacher to discuss how they have settled in during the first few weeks of term.

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Dragonflies

Kingsley for trying really hard with handwriting Jack B for super independent writing about Worden Park

Kingfishers

Bella, Charlotte, Leo, Lilly S and Xander for super writing about Worden Park
Olivia for writing amazing questions

Butterflies

Hunter and Harry for fantastic art work
Hunter, Kohen and Kian for super sentences in English lessons
Ivy for a thoughtful Harvest prayer
Marnie for persevering with handwriting
Kohen for using finger spaces in his writing
Noah for fantastic blending and reading
Alice for amazing morning work, writing sentences using 'and'

Owls

Bobbie for amazing writing

Honeybees

Marley for fantastic repeating patterns in maths Finley R for his amazing understanding of weight

Ladybirds

Henry, Sophia, Arthur and Harrison for their fantastic work in drawing club

Harvest Collection and Service

If you would like to donate unperishable food items such as tins and pasta we will be donating to the Leyland Food Bank. Please bring any donations to school.

This year our Harvest Service will be held in church on the morning of Tuesday 7th October. Parents/carers are very welcome to attend.



Cauliflower Cards

Your child will have now brought home their artwork for their Cauliflower Christmas card. Please note the following:

- All ordering is done online and your child's unique code is on the top left of the order form.
- Artwork MUST be returned to school
- All artwork must be returned to school by Monday 13th October

Friday Celebration Worship

We love welcoming parents and carers to our celebration worship each Friday at 2:40pm.

This is a polite reminder - please do not take photographs or videos during the worship. Thank you for your understanding.



Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk

